January-March 2023 David & Virginia Diamante

Even though we have been back in the States for 5 years, the need for the Gospel in the Philippines still
weights heavily on our hearts. But the task of discipline those who have been saved in sound, Biblical
doctrine is, also, a great burden. We believe the Sunday School is the arm of the church to accomplish this.
That is why we have taken up the ministry of supplying the Baptist Churches in the Philippines and other
places around the world with good Sunday School material and books. The pictures above are some of the
contents of boxes we shipped to the Philippines last fall. The two boxes we shipped to a missionary couple
on the island of Cebu in the Philippines have not yet arrived. The contents of those two boxes is going to
several Filipino pastors and to the students in their Bible Institute.

Since our last letter, Virginia has had another bout with Covid and has had gall bladder surgery. She has
fully recovered from them both. We are leaving on April 5 for a one-month visit to the Philippines. Joining
us will be a former missionary to the Philippines, a couple of pastors and their wives, and several lay people
from a church in Florida. Please pray for us as we will be visiting several national pastors and their
churches, holding evangelistic services, assisting in a VBS, speaking in a pastor’s/pastor’s wives’ fellowship,
preaching, etc. Our purpose is to see souls saved and edify the brethren, but most of all to see God
glorified.

We appreciate so much your continued support which enables us to continue this ministry. Thank you for
your continued prayers and for the support of _@® ~—  in December, forthe _§ &0 — in

January, and for the ﬁ(gQ - in February.

For Christ Alone,
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Pavid & Virginia Piamante




